
MGCSA ANNUAL TOURNAMENT, ROLLING GREEN COUNTRY CLUB, MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 1974 

• There was no business meeting this month because of the annual tournament. As 
usual, there was great interest shown in our tournament. There were more than 
200 entries which required two shotgun starts, one at 8 a.m. and one at 1 p.m. 
It was a very pleasant day, a little chilly with a brisk wind but a great day to 
be out in the open. If the interest keeps on increasing the committee is going 
to have to sit down and figure out a format to handle all of the players. 

• It is an unusual event in that there are several categories, Superintendents, 
Assistant Superintendents, Seniors, Associate Members, Guest Professionals, 
Guest Club Presidents or Club Officials and the high scorers. There were two re-
peats this year of 1973 winners. Bob Reith, Jr., Guest Professional and our 
good friend John Lightfoot, high scorers. Other winners were Superintendent 
Bill Johnson; Assistant Superintendent, Steve Young; Senior, Carl Anderson; As-
sociate Member, Carl Tychsen; Guest Club Official, Chuck Killiam; Guest Green 
Chairman, (tie) Judd Ringer and Jack Adams. Jack is also a repeat. 

• Golf was followed by a social hour and dinner; prizes were awarded at the 
dinner. Larry Vetter was the Master of Ceremonies and Max Winter, President of 
the Vikings, was the guest speaker. Max gave a very interesting and informative 
talk on Football and the Vikings in particular. He concluded his talk by opening 
up a question and answer period and that always proves interesting. The MGCSA 
is very thankful and grateful to Mr. Winter for taking the time to come out and 
be with us and to give such a fine talk. 
• The dinner was attended by some 220 persons and they were treated to an 
excellent meal. The Host of this event was the Golf Course Superintendent at 
the Rolling Green Country Club, Jim Lindblad. The MGCSA expresses their sincere 
thanks to the Officers and Members of the Rolling Green Country Club for making 
their facilities available for this event. Due to lack of space and the lateness 
in the month we are unable to carry all we wanted to about the tournament but 
will have more in the November issue. 
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We wi l l have a booth at the October Meeting at the Mont i-
cello Count ry Club and we invite all those attending this 
meeting to stop and visit w i t h us for a l i t t le whi le. While 
there, register for door prizes. 

JACK KOLB, PRESIDENT PHONE: (612) 454-3106 


